
 

 

Contact us 
For upcoming work transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity 

To report environmental concerns (24 hours) 1300 656 999 

 

 

 

 

 

Jannali Platform 2 Reconstruction  
From Saturday 28 June to Monday 30 June 2025 
 

What we are doing 
Platform 2 at Jannali was constructed between the 
1920s and 1930s and has reached the end of its life. 
Sydney Trains is upgrading the platform foundation 
and surface while preserving the newly built station 
structure and utilities. This re-build will meet all 
relevant modern standard requirements and extend 
the platform by 16 metres. 

Sydney Trains will undertake reconstruction works at 
Jannali Platform 2 from Saturday 28 June to Monday 
30 June. The reconstruction of the platform will take 
multiple weekends in 2025. 

Work activities include:  

• Reconstruction of approximately 60m of Platform 2 
in each possession.  

• Installation of temporary platform surface and 
tactile indicators until full length of platform 
reconstruction is completed. 

We understand this work may have an impact on you 
and we appreciate your patience and understanding.  

How this affects you  
Platform 2 
• Platform 2 will be ready for train operation on 

Monday morning. 

• There will be no impact on commuters when 
accessing the platform. 

• The newly constructed area will be noticeable and 
there will be a slight transition from the existing 
surface level to the new platform. 

Noise 
• These works may create additional noise over the 

weekend. 

• Work will take place from 3am Saturday 28 June to 
2am Monday 30 June. 

• Equipment may be delivered to the worksite outside 
the above times. Some deliveries may occur at night 
due to daytime travel restrictions on large vehicles. 

• Finishing works may take place following this 
period, including the removal of equipment. 

Traffic and parking 
• Heavy vehicles will be using local streets to access 

the rail corridor. 

• While we will park our vehicles inside the rail 
corridor wherever possible, please be aware that 
on-street parking may be limited near the worksite. 

• Traffic controllers will be on duty to assist motorists 
and pedestrians throughout the duration of the 
works. 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you 
for your cooperation during these essential works. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays 
respect to Elders past and present. 

 

Location of work 

 

 




